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Bringing Learning to Life 

2nd October 2020 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
 

COVID19 Update and Local Restrictions 
 
Yesterday (Thursday 1st October) the government announced new local restrictions for 
Merseyside, in a bid to tackle the current rise in COVID-19 cases. These changes, although 
reported as Liverpool City Region, do include Wirral. We must all play our part, take this 
seriously and do all we can.  

  
Read the latest updates at Wirral View 
  
Although COVID-secure schools and existing childcare guidelines are not affected at this 
time, we have reviewed what we currently do in school to take extra precautions at this 
time. 
 
 As it clearly states that households must not mix, we are asking that only one parent/ carer 
collects their child from school each day and that parents/ carers are not allowed to collect 
children from school from other households.  
 
If you are providing casual childcare, this MUST be restricted to one household only and 
school must be informed that this is happening. 
 
 
There are some detailed question and answers regarding the restrictions on the council 
website. 
 

We must do all that we can to stop the rapid spread of this virus in our region and protect 
our community.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 

Mrs Emily Morris 

Headteacher 

https://wirralview.com/covid-19-news/local-covid-19-restrictions-updated
https://www.wirral.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/coronavirus-updates/local-restrictions-wirral
https://www.wirral.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/coronavirus-updates/local-restrictions-wirral

